


Arrowhead Elementary
Student Supplies/Meet-n-Greet Parade
Tuesday, August 25th

9:30-10:00 AM – Last names A-CL
10:00-10:30 AM – Last names CO-HI
10:30-11:00 AM – Last names HO-MA
11:00-11:30AM – Last names Mc-PI
11:30 AM-12:00 N – Last names PL-SR
12:00 N-12:30 PM – Last names ST-Z


















Zooming Into the 2020-2021 School Year!

This will be a time for students to say a brief “hello” to their new teacher, pick up online school supplies, return library books you might have found over the summer, and pick up technology items that have been pre-arranged.

*If you are not available to attend this event, please email 
Heidi Smith at hsmith@nsd.org to make other arrangements.

Before you arrive at Arrowhead:
•Everyone must come by car and stay in their cars! We cannot have any walking or biking to school for this event.
•Please be sure to wear your masks & gloves. Staff will be wearing ours too!
•In the packet we mailed to your home, will be a color-coded sign with your student’s name(s). Please place in window of PASSENGER FRONT SEAT.
•Did you find any library books over the summer? Library books should be placed in a bag labeled with your child’s name. Please drop these off at the specialist table.
•Staff will place materials in the back seat/or trunk of your car.

Drop Off/Pick Up Directions:
•Come ONLY at your designated time. Check for your child’s last name time slot above. 
•Attached is a map indicating where each grade level will be located and the traffic flow pattern. Please drive safely and bring your patience. Staff will be assisting traffic flow. 
•Please remember no parking or getting out of cars will be allowed during this entire process and students must be seat belted at all times.   
•If you have K or 1st grade students, you will want to enter the bus circle before going through the large parking lot. Don’t miss out circling the large parking lot where you may drop off library books, say hi to our specialist check out the Equity & Diversity table, and find the special ed team.


Staff will be wearing our spirit gear and hope you do the same!


[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]

We are looking forward to seeing our “Hawks” for a quick “hello” and provide them with materials to support Learning 3.0!


[image: ]
image1.emf
NE:151stSt . © INELI51StSt
=

||

e .
Arrowhead

Elementary School
Temporarily closed
i #

ENAMPIEns at
Arrt:nwheatlr_.lgmﬁféry

=
-
L D










 


image2.jpeg




